
Taylor Pond Property Inspections 

As part of the ongoing valuation study, the Assessing Department is restarting property inspections of waterfront 

properties on Taylor Pond. Many of you attended the public meetings or have heard about our efforts. We are grateful 

to the property owners who have invited us to their homes for an inspection, but we still have more to go. 

In July 2019, the Assessing office will resume the Taylor Pond property 

inspections. Going forward We will visit specific areas and intend to work-

around the pond in a clockwise manner. We will continue our property 

inspections until complete.  

If you have any questions about the upcoming inspections, contact the 

Assessing Department at (207) 333-6601 extension 1114 or by email: 

kdoustout@auburnmaine.gov 

 

Upcoming Neighborhood Inspections 

Week of: July 22, 2019 

Target Inspection Area: Valview Drive and Vicinity 

 

Assessing Staff 

The people visiting your home are employees of the City of Auburn. We will be traveling in pairs and driving a City 

vehicle. All the property inspectors will carry City identification. 

Katelyn Doustout – Appraiser Joseph St. Peter – Deputy Assessor Karen Scammon – City Assessor 

 
  

City Vehicle – Red Hyundai Elantra, Plate# 420-785, Car# C-5 
 

  
 


